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What’s happening?

What

Where

When

Notice of street rebuild and night work to connect the upgraded water main

Monday 4 November - Friday 20 December 2024

Gray and McBride Streets

General information

Planning

Have an on-site issue?

Visit our website to sign up to our newsletter:

www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/queenstown-package/

Email: info@wtpa.co.nz  |  Phone: 0800 482 684 

Timing

Traffic management

This information outlines what to expect once we finish the

main stormwater work at the intersection of Gray and

McBride Streets

Contractor: Kā Huanui a Tāhuna           

Phone: 0800 482 684 

Please note: work is weather-dependent, and we’ll let you

know if we need to change the date of the work.

We’ve planned it this way to allow for one way

traffic on McBride Street, and to enable full access

to the Frankton Village shops via the SH6 Kawarau

Road end of Gray Street. 

What can I expect?

Day works: Saw cutting will be on the first day, then hydrovac trucks will be used before concreting will be done.

Night work to connect the upgraded water main will be

done from 12 to 14 November. Work will be from 9pm to

6am but the road will remain closed during the day. 

The top part of Gray Street West, from McBride Street,

will be closed. Traffic will be one-way only heading

north on McBride Street, near the Gray Street

intersection. Our Traffic Management team will be

available to help with access to the driveways of The

Doctors Whakatipu and Harbour Fish when required. 

Night works:

A small portion of the SH6 Kawarau Road end of Gray

Street will be closed to complete the connection of the

upgraded water main that links back towards

SH6/Ladies Mile. This work will be done over 2 nights

but the area will remain closed during the day.

Day works: 

We’re starting on above-ground street rebuild works on

the western end of Gray and McBride Streets during the

day. On the side we are starting to rebuild kerbs,

footpaths, roads and new street lighting will be installed. 

Night works: Saw cutting and hydrovac trucks will be used. We’ll carry out noisier work earlier in the evening to

minimise disruption to residents.

One footpath on each side of the road will remain

open. 

Street rebuild rework will run from 4 November to 20

December

We will pause over Christmas - New Year and start again

on 6 January 2025
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